
‘Tis the season….a little early we know but can you help?

Holy Family Secondary School

Parents’ Association

Christmas Raffle 2023

We will shortly be sending home the cards for this important annual fundraiser for the school.

Anyone who can donate a prize or prizes please contact the Parents’ Association

On

hfssparentsassociation@gmail.com

Or leave into the school for the attention of the Parents’ Association

All prizes required by Thursday, 30th November please

Time for a pre-Chrtistmas clear-out? A reminder also about the permanent clothes bin at school for 

clothes collection Parents’ Association fundraising. Just drop the bags at reception.  


